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Map, showing the planned survey area for the IESSNS survey in the Nordic Seas and Barents Sea in 
May 2019. There might be extensions of the Faroese cruise tracks eastward into Norwegian waters 
and/or westward into Icelandic waters. The coordination of the surveys is within the ICES group 
WGIPS with participation of five parties: EU (DK), NO, IC, RU and FO. The Faroese R/V “Magnus 

Heinason” will cover the strata 3 (northern part of the Faroese area and International area). 
 


